Report as made by the GSRC Chair, Arden V, to the GSB meeting on 12/23/19:

Our final meeting of the year was on December 22, 2019. 18 GSRs attended.

We voted to create a Webmaster Position with Duties and Qualifications. In addition, the Chair
summarized the following accomplishments by the GSR Committee in 2019:

During this year, the GSRC discussed and passed motions, as well as put into place a number
of items to develop. Some of our accomplishments that stand out to me are:

1.

10.
11.
12.

More feedback at GSR Committee Meetings from the GSRs, with feedback directly from
the groups.

Development of GSR leadership, GSR duties and qualifications.

Creation of a Treasury through the motion passed on March 17th to help develop for the
GSRC its own finances

Creation of a Fundraising Information Subcommittee to support groups to raise money to
send their GSRs to the WSC 2020, and to future Conferences.

Creation of Archives of the GSRC Agendas, Motions and Minutes to be held where
accessible into the future.

Proposal to create a website for the GSRC to archive its history, which started at the
WSC 2016. The GSRC held its first meeting in December, 2016.

Development of important infrastructure for our Committee (e.g., Passed motions which
established the duties and qualifications of our Chair/Co-Chairs and our Secretary,
passed Standing Rules and guidelines for preparation of minutes.)

Initial research done by GSR Committee members regarding UA 12 Concepts for World
Service, and proposal of a GSR Subcommittee to review the UA 12 Concepts of World
Service.

Amendments of Motion to Create a New Branch of World Service Conference-Approved
Committees, and Proposed Amendments of Motion regarding the GSRC Role and
Guidelines.

High attendance by GSRs at the first-ever WSC by Phone on Nov. 17th.

Preparation of the GSRC’s Report for the WSC, 2019.

Coherence and cooperation elevated among Committee members, with more
communication and kindness.

Upon reflection, we have done tremendous work! We have built structural strength into UA
through our efforts and our humanity. Our collective energies are truly earning energies,
because we have been generously giving to this fellowship based on the 12 Steps, a spiritual
program.

Thank you all very much, and my deepest gratitude to Higher Power for guiding us,

Arden V






